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Hi 
We curently expireincing constant nighttime noise and sleep disruption due to  flights
between 11pm-7am. We living in Drumnigh wood estate which is on the landing route for
Dublin airport.Furthermore we have a 1year old baby which keeps waking up at night due
to strong noise at night. We kindly ask you to consider our objection.

-- 

Kind Regards

 

Anna Martsenyuk & Sergiy Antonov

 

 

 

ASV PRO Ltd

 Drumnigh Wood

Portmarnock

Co.Dublin
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